
 
 

 

 

30 June 2025 

Arts Fest – Thursday 10 July 2025  

 

Dear Families  

We are delighted to announce Sackville’s very first Arts Fest, taking place on Thursday 10 July 2025. This 
exciting event will be a celebration of drama, dance, music, and art, showcasing the incredible talents of our 
students. The evening will feature a variety of performances, craft stalls, and funfair-style games. 
Refreshments and snacks will be able to be purchased during the festival.  

We are pleased to inform you that your child has been selected to perform or support a stall at the festival. 
The festival will run between 4.30pm and 6.30pm. To give your permission for your child to stay after school, 
please complete the Google Form here. 

If you are able to join us for the evening, tickets can be purchased via Ticket Source. It would be wonderful 
to have your support as we celebrate the students’ achievements over the past academic year. 

The festival will take place on the main field outside P block, in the event of bad weather it will be relocated 
to the main hall. You are warmly invited to bring along a picnic, blankets, and camping chairs, and relax while 
enjoying what promises to be an unforgettable evening of entertainment. 

Please let me know if you have any questions.  
 
 
Yours Sincerely  
 
Holly Whitmore  
CTL for Drama and Dance  

 
 
 

https://forms.gle/szkbdTqSMRRiDGUYA
http://www.ticketsource.co.uk/sackvilleschool
http://www.ticketsource.co.uk/sackvilleschool

